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Our range of clubs and extra-curricular activities have been very well attended this half term 

and has been great to see the children learning new skills, making new friends and perhaps 

most importantly, having a great deal of fun in the process.  

This week, we recognised the children who had attended the most different clubs/extra-

curricular activities this half term with our inaugural ‘Ace of Clubs’ awards.  

Triumphant in Key Stage 1 was Zarina in Transition B. 

Victorious in Key Stage 2 were Kimran from Lower 2G and Talia from Lower 3AH. 

All three attended a mammoth ten clubs or extra-curricular activities since September! We 

hope the interest in our programme continues and with it, the enrichment that comes from 

trying something new.  

 

Mr David Woodfine 


